
                                                                                                     
Friday 21st April 2017 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                               Welcome back to the Summer term. I hope you all had an exciting Easter holiday. This 

term we welcome Iyla and Jake, we hope they enjoy their time in Barum and Saunton class.   

All classes have started to find out about their topics for the term: ‘Childhood through time’ and The 

‘Stone age’. Any contributions and ideas from parents around these topics are greatly received. 

 

Year 6 residential: The Year 6 group will be on residential at Outdoor Adventure next week, we hope they 

have a great time. Back at school Years 3, 4 and 5 will be taught for the week as set year groups by Mrs 

Crispin, Mrs Lintin and Mr Constant.   

Coldharbour Mill: Next Thursday Barum and Tarka classes will be immersing themselves in a Victorian 

childhood when they visit Coldharbour Mill, we look forward to hearing all about it.  

Life Guards Visit:The life guards came to visit on Thursday and talked to all the children about beach and 

water safety. Hopefully this will help them to stay safe over the warmer months whilst visiting the beach. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Dinner Charges:School lunches will cost £2.20 from this term.  

Class photos: Orders to be in no later than Thursday 27th April  

Dates: 
Year 6 Residential: Next week 

KS2 SATS week 8th May  

Year 2/3 Residential: 10th-12th May 

‘Early bird’ Childcare on site 
Helen Robinson is now running a before school childcare service. Children can go to the school cabin from 7.45am until 

8.35am when she will take them to class. For details and prices please call Helen: 07789488080. 
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With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood 

After school clubs (3.20-4.20pm)  

Mon:  Music 

Tues: Irish Dancing, Netball Y3/4, Creative KS1 

Wednesday: Netball Y5/6, Gardening Yr3+ 

Thurs: Soccer skills,  

Please collect promptly at 4.20pm from after 

school clubs 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Kidz 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

Email: newport@claireschildrensnurseries.co.uk 
*Please note that you must book your child in and pay promptly 

for this child care service.  
 

Pre-school News 
The children have been busy planting seeds for our summer garden. They have been sharing their news of Easter eggs and going on 
egg hunts. 
Next week we start our exciting theme of Jack and the Beanstalk we will be planting beans and watching very closely as they grow. 

*EY team: Miss Gilmartin, Mrs Burridge ,Mrs Palfrey, Mrs Roberts, Mrs Allchorn, Mrs Haigh 

PTFA 

Quiz night postponed until Friday 12th May due to lack of interest.  

Mathematician of the week… 

Codden-Amelia 

Tarka- Edward 

Barum-Jack 

Saunton-Milly 

Exmoor- Alfie 

Lundy-Fletcher 

Growth Mindset Award… 

           Codden-Henry 

           Tarka- William 

           Barum-Isabella 

           Saunton- Erika 

           Exmoor-Esta 

           Lundy-Ayden 

Well 
Done! 
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